
 

Skagit County Planning Commission seeks 
public input on the Comprehensive Plan’s 
Housing Element 
 

Skagit County is updating its Comprehensive Land Use Plan. One of the chapters under 
consideration is the Housing element, which establishes goals and policies to encourage the 
availability and affordability of housing for Skagit County residents. 

When:  Tuesday, February 17, 2015 
Where: County Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 

1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon 
Time: 5:30-6:00 pm       Housing Open House 

(Building Lobby) 
6:00-8:00 pm       Public Workshop with 
Planning Commission 
8:00-9:00 pm       Planning Commission 
Discussion  

Participate in the Open House and Public Workshop and 
learn about housing opportunities and challenges here 
in Skagit County. Share your thoughts on what goals and 
policies should be emphasized in the Comprehensive 
Plan’s Housing Element. Join with fellow residents in 
helping to shape the future of your community! 

The following materials about the February 17 Housing 
Workshop are posted on the 2016 Update webpage:  

• Housing Issue Paper 
• Current Skagit County Comprehensive Plan: Housing Element | Profile  

For more info about the 2016 Comprehensive Plan Update, please visit 

www.skagitcounty.net/2016Update 

https://www.skagitcounty.net/planningandpermit/documents/compplan2016/housing%20findings%20summary%202015%20-%20final%20draft.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/planningandpermit/documents/2007compplan/chapter7%20-%20housing%20element.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/planningandpermit/documents/compplan2010/17%20ch-07-pr-0508.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/2016update

